
GUEST REGISTRATION FORM 
 

Today’s Date: __________________________________ 

□1st Time Guest   □Previously Visited   □New Resident    □Other 

__________________________________________________________ 

Name: ____________________________________________________ 

Address: __________________________________________________ 

City: ________________________________________  State: ________   

Zip: _________________ Phone: _______________________________ 

Email: ____________________________________________________ 

I am a member of ____________________________________ Church 

□ I have no church affiliation 

□ I would consider church membership 

□ I would appreciate a visit from a Deacon or Pastor 

□ I would appreciate a phone call from a Deacon or Pastor 

□ Other: __________________________________________________ 

 
Please check your age group:  

□Under 12     □12-17    □18-29    □30-44    □45-60     □over 60 

 
# of Children: ______________    
 
Names/Ages: ______________________________________________ 
 
__________________________________________________________ 
 

I WOULD LIKE TO SERVE BY?  

__________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________ 

 

HOW CAN WE PRAY FOR YOU? 

__________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________ 

(Please tear off and drop in donation box) 

Thank you for visiting. Please come back soon!! 

WELCOME VISITORS!! 
We are so glad you are here.  

This Week At A Glance 
Sunday, September 19, 2021    
10:15 AM   Morning Worship Service 
                     Nursery & Children’s Church 
11:30 AM   Homebound Committee Meeting 
  4:00 PM    Christianity & Wokeness Class 
  6:00 PM    Called Business Meeting 
  7:00 PM    Local Mission Committee Meeting 
   

Monday, September 20, 2021 
   7:00 PM   Young Married SS Class 
 

Tuesday, September 21, 2021 
   6:00 PM   Mavericks SS Class 
 

Wednesday, September 22, 2021 
   5:00 PM   Youth Hangout & Bible Study 
   5:30 PM   GROW Children’s Program 
   6:00 PM   Prayer & Bible Study 
   7:00 PM   Praise Team/Choir Rehearsal 
 

Thursday, September 23, 2021 
   7:00 PM   College & Career SS Class 
 

 
 

Volunteers - This Week  

(Friday, September 17 through Friday, September 24) 
 

Ushers: Todd Harrelson, Neil James, Wayne Fox, & Dax Marlowe 
Audio Visual: Shanda Marlowe & Greg King 

Nursery: Denise Rosenau, Susie Waddell, & Beth Cannon 
Children’s Church: Reba Fowler & Sandra Jordan 

 

Finances & Attendance - Last Week 
Weekly Budget: $9,778.81                         Contributions: $11,222.00 
YTD +/- Budget: $14,697.36 (under)                  Budget Funded: 96% 

 

Heritage Day Offering 
Year-To-Date: $66,609.41   -  LFBC Goal: $100,000 

These funds will be used to renovate the fellowship hall. 
 

Coastal School Ministries Offering 
Year-To-Date: $26,531.16 

 

Sunday Worship (in-person): 105 
Sunday School (in-person & online): 103        Loris Oaks: 8 

Deacons 
 
Steve Cox (2021) 
 
Charlie Todd (2021) 
 
Casey Ward (2021) 
 
Jason Porter (2021) 
 
Greg King (2022) 
 
Justin Turner (2022) 
 
J.T. Merritt (2022) 
 
Scott Spivey (2022) 
 
Swain Piver (2023) 
 
Tommy Waddell (2023) 
 
Dewayne Nobles (2023) 
 
Neil James (2023) 

Charokee & Melany Molina 
Military Church Planter, Coastal Community Church 
14493 S Padre Island Drive, Corpus Christi TX 78418 
charokee@coastalcommunitycc.com 

3117 Main Street 
Loris, SC 29569-2735 
(843) 756-7385 
Fax: (843) 756-7390 
Email: info@lorisfbc.com 
www.lorisfbc.com 
 

Office Hours: M-F 8AM-5PM 

Staff 
 
Dr. Louis A.B. Venable, Jr. 
Senior Pastor 
 
Rev. R. Hunter Johnson, IV 
Minister Of Youth & Children 
 
Rev. Bobby L. Huguley, Jr. 
Minister of Music 
 
Paula G. Hildebrand 
Admin. Assistant & Bookkeeper 
 
 
Musicians 
 
Phyllis Williams 
Keyboardist 
 
Rick Kidman 
Guitarist 
 
Ed Kindt 
Guitarist 
 
Laura Nobles 
Cajon 

Sunday Morning Worship Service 
September 19, 2021 

10:15 AM 
 

Prelude 
Welcome & Announcements 
Prayer 
Worship Through Singing 

Victory In Jesus 
This Is Amazing Grace 

I Will Sing Of My Redeemer 
Sovereign Over Us 

Prayer                                                                                                                                   Greg King 
Message                                                        Dr. Louis Venable, Jr. 

A Courageous Church In A Non-Christian Age 
Submits To God’s Will 

(1Thessalonians 5:16-18) 
Closing Song 

Tis So Sweet To Trust In Jesus 
Benediction 
Postlude 



PRAYER REQUEST 
 

Today’s Date: __________________________________ 
 

Name: ____________________________________________________ 

 

HOW CAN WE PRAY FOR YOU? 

__________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________ 

□  I would like this request to be published in our Prayer Guide 

□ I would appreciate a visit from a Deacon or Pastor 

□ I would appreciate a phone call from a Deacon or Pastor 

□ Other: __________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________ 
__________________________________________________________ 
__________________________________________________________ 
__________________________________________________________ 
 
 

          

 

CHANGE OF CONTACT INFORMATION 

 

Name: ____________________________________________________ 

Address: ___________________________________________________ 

City: ________________________________________  State: ________   

Zip: _________________ Phone: _______________________________ 

Cell Phone: ________________________________________________ 

Email: _____________________________________________________ 

Other: _____________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________ 

 
(Please tear off and drop in donation box) 

Thank You!!  Have a blessed day! 

Called Business Meeting TODAY at 6 PM 
to vote on the following proposal by the Transportation 

Committee: 
 The Transportation Committee makes a motion that the church 
votes to sell the 2001 Chevrolet 25-Passenger Bus and the funds 

from the sale be used to assist in purchasing a new or used 
"Certified Release Time" 14-Passenger Bus, at a cost not to exceed 
$65,000, that can be used for both church ministry needs and our 

Coastal Schools Ministry Outreach. The funds for the new bus will 
come from the current Loris FBC checking account. 

 

NOTE:  Because the purchase of this asset will exceed 
$25,000, the vote on this motion will be conducted through 

paper ballots of those who attend this called business 
meeting on September 19th. 

 

Getting the Gospel into Middle School!  
We will be working through “Coastal Schools Ministries” to 

begin this ministry in Loris.  Please begin praying and 
helping us raise the necessary $45,000.  These funds will pay 

for “2” teachers ($16K a year salaries), the necessary 
insurance coverage, taxes, administrative needs, etc. To make 

a financial donation, you can write a check to Loris FBC 
designated “Coastal School Ministries”; through the Church 

App; or on our website. Just make sure to designate it 
specifically for “Coastal School Ministries”.  We need to raise 
the $45K by September 30th to be assured that we can begin 

Bible Classes in January of 2022. 
 

Operation Christmas Child Shoeboxes 
Loris FBC Goal: 115 Shoeboxes 

Due to Covid-19, we will not be packing and sending 
shoeboxes out of Loris FBC, but you can help share God's 

love with children around the world by packing an 
Operation Christmas Child shoebox online. With a few clicks 
of your mouse or swipes on your touchscreen, you can build 

a shoebox online. Make it your own by choosing from a list of 
gifts, then add a personal letter and photo. Samaritan’s Purse 

will pack your shoebox and send it for you, all for just $25. 
You can do it right from your church app or 

www.lorisfbc.com. If you would like to make a donation to 
Loris FBC of $25 for each shoebox, we will be happy to build 

your shoebox for you. Make sure to designate your 
contribution as “Operation Christmas Child”. 

 

Janie Chapman 
2021 Loris FBC Goal: $1,000  -  Year-To-Date Offerings: $555 

A Courageous Church In A Non-Christian Age 
Submits To God’s Will 

(1Thessalonians 5:16-18) 
 

1. K__________ God’s W__________ for All His Children 
 
        A. Be S__________ (1Thess 4:3-8; 1Pet 1:15-16; 2Cor 3:18) 
 
        B. Be J__________ 
            (v. 16; Phil 4:4; Jn 16:33; Lk 2:10-11, 10:20; Rom 8:28) 
 
 
2. F__________ God’s D__________ for All His Children 
 
        A. T__________ W__________ Not Just At God C__________  
            (v. 17; Eph 6:18; Psa 119:15, 97; Psa 104:34) 
 
        B. T__________ God “I_____” Not Necessarily “F______”  
            All C__________ 
            (v. 18; Jam 1:2-4; Prov 16:1, 9; Phil 2:13; Jam 1:2-4; Jn 15:9-11) 

Loris Elementary Needs 
Resupply Clothing Closet: Shoes, socks, underwear, shorts, 

jeans, shirts, and tops 
Teacher Appreciation Incentives: Individually wrapped 
baked goods quarterly ; Coffee on teacher workdays and 

appreciation gifts 

Resupply Good Behavior Prize Closet: Dollar toys to more 

expensive prizes like electronics and larger toys 
 

Homebound Committee Meeting 
Next Sunday, September 19 Immediately Following Service 

Anyone who would like to volunteer to visit shut-ins or help 
with this ministry, please attend this meeting. 

 

Local Missions Committee Meeting 
Sunday, September 19 at 7 PM at the Johnson home 

 

From Sue Wright… 
Thank you for the outpouring of love, visits, calls, cards, and 
food in the loss of my husband & best friend, Rossie. Most of 

all, thank you for your prayers, love, & support. Please 
continue to pray for God’s strength as I face these most 

difficult days ahead. 



Church-Wide Fall Fellowship 
Let’s Celebrate As A Family 

 
Before the cold winter days keep us huddled up inside, and before 
we forget that we are all one family through our relationship with 

Jesus Christ, let’s take the time to celebrate the church family God 
has blessed us here at Loris FBC. On Sunday, September 26th, 

after our morning worship service, we will hold a church-wide picnic 
on the grounds near the Fellowship Hall. There will be large blow up 

Jump Castles and Slides for children, basketball and corn hole 
games for youth, as well as Bingo and Door Prizes for attending 
adults. We have many actively attending visitors to our Sunday 

worship services that will be introduced and welcomed to our church 
family during this event. We will also test everyone’s Biblical Trivial 
Pursuit Knowledge to see who gets the “Grand Prize” at the picnic.  

 
The Food and Social Committee will provide the Hamburgers, Hot 

Dogs, Condiments, and Paper Products. If you plan to attend, if you 
can, please bring an appropriate side to feed 25 for a “picnic” such 

as potato salad, deviled eggs, baked beans, desserts, etc..  
NOTE: There will be a sign-up list in the church foyer and bell tower 

so that we don’t all bring the same thing. We will also have 
disposable pans available for pick up. 

 
We would like all the ladies (and gifted men) to consider baking their 
favorite cakes for a “Cake Auction”. We will also be auctioning off the 

flower table arrangements that will be provided for this event. All 
proceeds for the cake and flower arrangement auctions will go to 

help fund our new Coastal Schools Ministry Outreach to get Gospel-
Centered Bible classes into the 2022 Loris Middle School 

Curriculum. 
 

Finally, if you do plan to attend, since almost the entire event will be 
held outside for Covid protection, please bring a tent or something 

like a large outdoor umbrella to protect you from the sun. Thank you 
in advance for considering coming to this church family picnic and 

for praying for God’s blessing and protection during our end of 
summer celebration.  
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